
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Public Hearing on Proposed Administrative Rule for Audit 

Fees Under 20 IAC 3-3 
 

State Board of Accounts 
Monday, October 21, 2024 

9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
 

The meeting will be held in Conference Room 17, Harrison 

Hall, in the Indiana Government Center South.  
 

To ask a question or provide a comment regarding the 

proposed rule, please email the General Counsel of SBOA, 

Kendra Leatherman at keleatherman@sboa.in.gov.  
 

All public comments and questions must be postmarked, or 

time stamped, not later than October 18, 2024.  

 
Join via phone: 

 
Call: +1-317-552-1674 

Access Code: 158 075 313# 

 
Join via video: 

 
Tenant key: indiana@m.webex.com 

Video ID: 114 121 022 8# 
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